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To whom it may concern

I am a resident in the River Market who is writing to raise my concern over the construction of
the City Harvest project.  To erect a structure of this size and  scale in this community seems
irresponsible, at best.  This project does not preserve the value and tradition of this
community.  It in fact does the opposite.  

I am not apposed to new development in this great community but I do appose construction
that will negatively impact property values, tourism and merchant prosperity.  The height of
this structure and displacement of parking will do this. 

Please deny the approval of this project as is. 

LeeAnne Kilty 
423 Delaware St. 

-- 
LeeAnne

913-269-4375
leeannekilty@gmail.com
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